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Re: S16 Application A/NE-KLH/592 - 2nd Deferral letter
19/01/2021 14:19

From: ? marioli@despacehk.com

To: tpbpd@pland.gov.hk

Cc: jsmchan@pland.gov.hk, Greg <greg@despacehk.com>

History: This message has been forwarded.

1 attachment

2nd deferral letter A_NE-KLH_592.pdf2nd deferral letter A_NE-KLH_592.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference is made to the above captioned S16 Application and
Clarification Letter submitted to the Town Planning Board on 7th
September 2020, 17th September 2020 and 25th September 2020.

We are writing to request for deferment of a decision on the captioned
Section 16 Application (A/NE-KLH/592) for a period of TWO(2) months for
consultation of relevant Government departments and preparation of
submission of further information to relevant Government departments,
especially the Civil Aviation Department and Environmental Protection
Department.

If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact our Mario
Li at 2493-3626.

Yours faithfully,
FOR AND ON BEHALF OF
DeSPACE (INTERNATIONAL) LIMITED

Mario Li
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